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Sent Via e-mail

Adam Tecler
3961 SW 6'H pL
Gainesville, FL 32607

March 8, 2006

Clerk of the Commission Kurt M. Lannon
City Hall, 200 East University Avenue
Gainesville, FL 32602

Dear Madam Mayor and Commissioners,

Please accept this letter as formal notification that I am resigning from my position on the
Gainesville City Plan Board; effective immediately. I have accepted a job on Capital Hill
that requires my immediate attention. I regret that I will be unable to attend the March 8™
meeting as I am currently in Washington, DC finalizing arrangements. Finally, I want to
thank the Commission for the opportunity to serve the City of Gainesville and its
residents.

Sincerely,

Adam J. Tecler



